
From: Barrett, Hugh (LSC) [mailto:Hugh.Barrett@legalservices.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 07 March 2012 11:27 
To: Consultations 

Subject: LSB Strategy and Business Plan 
  
FAO Nicholas Baré 
  
Dear Nicholas, 
  
We are grateful that the LSB has again published details of its business plan for the 
forthcoming year alongside the strategic plan 2012-15. Whilst, on this occasion, we 
do not propose to respond formally to the consultation, we look forward to continuing 
to liaise closely with the LSB on common areas of interest, such as the Quality 
Assurance Scheme for Advocates, and will respond to specific consultation, as 
outlined in the programme of work, as they are published. 
  
Regards, 
  
Hugh 
  
Hugh Barrett 
Director of Legal Aid Commissioning and Contract Management 
  
PA Sarah Walcott 
sarah.walcott@legalservices.gsi.gov.uk 
020 3545 8709 
X8709 
  
Legal Services Commission 
8th Floor (8.42) 
102 Petty France  
London SW1H 9AJ  
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